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Welcome to Colonial Hills Night!

WHO: Incoming kindergarten students and parents only
(No siblings or other relatives, please)

WHERE: Colonial Hills Elementary School
5800 Greenwich Street
Worthington, OH 43085

(click here: Google Map for CHES)

WHEN: Thursday, May 2nd at 6:30

WHAT: Parents will meet with Mrs. Berridge/Students

will go to the classrooms with teachers to see the
classroom.

Please call the office at 614-450-5400
if you have any questions.


https://goo.gl/maps/Q942h4hiiDpw41Kd9

